
KGJS- Message from Mrs O'Donoghue                  15 June 2021 

Dear Parents,  

   

In line with the government delay to the easing of lockdown announced yesterday, our Junior, Infant 

and Pre-School Sports Days will now be pupil only events, as previously listed. I am sure that we all 

feel the same sense of disappointment that we will not be able to welcome you all on site; we have, 

however, secured a company to film and broadcast these events live to you (weather permitting), 

which hopefully you will find a good alternative given the restrictions imposed upon us. Please note 

that the company will provide us with login details and necessary passwords in due course.  

   

Your child/ren have all worked tirelessly to ensure that they participate in this event like true 

professionals, and I know that they will entertain you with their efforts on the day in their usual upbeat 

and positive manner. We will ensure that they still recognise the significance of this event and the part 

that each of them play in it. I know that despite the physical distance from your child/ren that you will 

still feel incredibly proud of them.  

   

Many thanks for your ongoing support and understanding.  

   

Best wishes.  

   

Mrs K L O’Donoghue  

Headmistress  

   

   

 


